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Family Mass 

Children’s Liturgy every 9am Mass 

except in school holidays 

 

P & F Meeting 

13 June in the LARC at 7pm 

 

St Patrick’s Hall 

Enquires and bookings please call the 

school office 

 

 

Outside School Hours Care 

E: eastgosford.oshc@dbb.org.au 

or phone 0408 165 671 

or visit the school website 

 

 

The Uniform Shop 

phone 0412 087 696 

opening hours during school terms 

Tuesday 

8.30am – 10.30am 

Also 1st Friday of every month 

2.30pm – 4.00pm 

The uniform shop can be contacted 

outside of business hours by email 

stpatricksprimary@alinta.com.au 

payments can be made direct to  

Alinta Apparel in the form of cash, 

credit card, or debit credit card 

NO CHEQUES 

uniform price list  & online shopping 

available at 

http://www.alintaapparel.com.au/alinta/ 

 

 

Canteen 

Infants: Wednesday & Friday 

Primary: Wednesday & Friday 

Rostered volunteers please give  

24 hours’ notice if you are unable to 

attend 
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Greetings,  
 
A huge thank you to all our St Patrick’s community 
for the generous way you continually support our So-
cial Justice initiatives.  The baskets were overflowing 
with your donations and this term we have raised 
$1008.56 for St Vincent de Paul and a further 
$339.40 for Give me 5 for kids which supports our 
local children’s hospital wards.   

 
A special thanks to all our Mini 
Vinnies kids who promote 
these initiatives within the 
school.  You do a wonderful 
job, leading us and supporting 
us! God Bless. 
 

 
Sacrament of Confirmation 
Children from our school and parish community made the Sacrament of Confirmation 
on the 16th June 2018 where they were sealed with the Holy Spirit.  It was such a 
beautiful occasion.  Those who attended will have noticed just how full our Church 
was.   
 
Thank you to everyone who has supported these children; whether it be through 
prayer, as a parent, attending at the ceremony, being a sponsor or a group facilitator.  
A special thanks to Marg Eaddie, the Sacramental Coordinator and our own Ms Co-
hen and Miss Conwell who were group leaders.    



  
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Enrolment forms have now been emailed to all families in the school.  The Sacrament of Reconciliation is for 
those children who have been Baptised and  Confirmed and are in Years 3-6.  The Information Night for parents 
is on the evening of Wednesday the 4th July at 7.30pm in the Church.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact either myself or Colleen from the Parish Office. 
 
Class Liturgies 
In the past two weeks many parents and grandparents have come to celebrate the learning that has occurred in 
Religious Education this term through liturgy.  A huge effort has been made by the children in preparing these 
liturgies.  They have organised the theme, Scripture readings, written prayers of the faithful, chosen hymns and 
created artworks; all with the support of teachers. Thank you for joining us at these Liturgies.  They will occur 
next term and we hope you will join us again. 
 
What’s on Term 3: 
W3: St Mary of the Cross, MacKillop. Whole School Mass 8th August 2018 at 9am. 
 Year 4 Family Mass. Sunday 12th August 2018 at 9.00am 
W4: Feast of the Assumption. Whole School Mass 15th August 2018. 
W5: Sacrament of Reconciliation. 22nd August 2018 at 7.30pm in the Church. 
 
Blessings  
Jacqueline Fletcher-Nenadovic 
Religious Education Coordinator 

FROM OUR PRINCIPAL MRS CHERYL WALSH……………… 

Dear Parents and students,  

Thank you for making an appointment to meet with the classroom teachers this week. The teachers have 

put a great deal of time and energy into preparing for the interviews and the Reports. I trust that you have 

found them beneficial.  

This term has been very busy for everyone and I hope that the upcoming holidays will enable everyone to 

have a good rest so that they can return full of energy for the second part of the year. 

Term 3 

Next term is looking to be quite busy as well. We have a Staff Development Day on 24th August; our Fa-

ther’s Day Celebration on 31st August; and the School Concert on 4th September. 

In Week 5 Frances Reynolds, the School’s Consultant, will work with me through my contract renewal pro-

cess. This is my third year at the school and this is the process that the Diocese has in place for all School 

Leadership Positions. All aspects of the school community will be part of this process. 



 School Photos  

Our school photos this year will be taken by MSP photographers on Friday 3rd August 

(week 2 of next term). We hope that this year with the change to photographers that the 

process will be better. Expect the envelope next week in your child’s bag, please return 

on the day of the photos, and make sure your children wear their best smile and Winter 

uniform. 
 

Trivia Night 

On 4th August is the Trivia Night. It’s a fun night for parents so hopefully many of you will be 

able to attend. The theme this year is ‘Let us entertain you’.  
 

Disco 

Thank you to Emma Pauley for organising the Dis-

co and Michelle Cormack for organising all the 

food . Thank you to all our volunteers.  What a fab-

ulous night.! Over $300 was raised for the P&F an 

$167 for Minnie Vinnies. 

 

Thank you for your continued support  
 

Yours sincerely. 

 

 

 

FOR YOUR FORWARD PLANNER… 
 

6 July   Last day Term 2 

23 July   Term 3 begins 

3 August   Photo Day Full Winter Uniform 

4 August   Trivia Night  

24 August   Pupil Free Day 

31August   Father’s Day Celebration  

4 Sept   School Concert 

28 Sept   Last day Term 3 

15 Oct    Term 4 begins 

21 –23 Nov   Yr 5 Camp 

6 Dec   Yr 6 Grad Mass 

18 Dec   End of Year Mass 

 

Next week we will be celebrating Naidoc Week.   

Thursday we will be having a mufti day and an Abo-

riginal Elder will be talking to the students about this 

year’s theme “Because of her, we can”.  

Students will be asked to wear some of the colours 

of the Aboriginal flag (red and yellow) and the Torres 

Strait flag (green and blue) as follows and bring in a 

gold coin to donate to an Indigenous charity: 

Mufti for NAIDOC week next Thursday  

Please bring gold coin donation! 

Students in green colour house wear green. 

Students in red colour house wear red. 

Students in blue colour house wear blue. 

Students in gold colour house wear gold. 

Remember Qkr! Only for 

lunch orders now!! 

Don’t forget to download 

the Qkr! Mastercard APP 



 Soccer Gala Day 

Yesterday, 8 teams of students across 
Years 5 and 6 travelled to Pat Morley/ 
Edsaac Ovals to participate in the Cen-
tral Coast Soccer Gala Day.  

It was an extremely busy day 
which saw each of our teams 
play up to 7 games and enthu-
siasm was always high. Some 
of those late nights watching 
the World Cup were well worth 
it as all of our teams played a 
really exciting brand of soccer, 
which saw some spectacular 
strikes, brilliant saves and 
amazing team-work. All of our 
students were fantastic ambassadors for our 
school and played the game in the right spirit with 
all showing great sportsmanship. 

Special mention to our Year 5 Mixed Team who 
finished in first place in their group! 

Thank you to all parents who assisted with man-
aging our teams and for all our spectators who 
cheered us on all day. 

Mr T 

FUTSAL 

Our school Futsal teams were 

keen to try out for the regional 

competition that was held earlier 

this month. While this was an excellent day for our senior 

boys team, our junior teams missed out on competing. This 

was due to low numbers of teams who had signed up for the 

day, Holy Cross at Kincumber were also affected by the can-

cellation. 

Both schools thought this was the perfect opportunity for the 

kids to put their enthusiasm and training to good use. So 

we were invited by Holy Cross, to travel to their school 

and play a series of Futsal games for our junior teams. It 

was also, as you can see in the photos, a great way to 

connect with our neighbouring Catholic school from down 

the road. 

The day was a huge success as the kids enjoyed compet-

ing and making new friends throughout the day! 

A big thank you to Mr Maxwell and Mr Furey from Holy Cross for hosting the day, as 

well as to John Moriarty for driving us over in the Parish Bus. The feedback from all was 

overwhelmingly positive, with a view to run a similar day next term based on the suc-

cess of this day. 

Well done Year 4 on being such great guinea pigs. 

Mr Harris 



 ST PATRICK'S SCHOOL CONCERT - Tuesday 4th September 2018 

 Preparations for the school concert are in motion with the drama club learning lines, 
dance lessons well underway and costumes are being organised and prepared.  

 Information for costumes will come home early next term.  

 We are calling for any volunteers willing to assist with sewing and mak-
ing of costumes and props for the concert. If you are able to help during the 
first few weeks of term please email Suzie Morris on su-
san.morris@dbb.catholic.edu.au or call the school office and leave your de-
tails. Mrs Morris will be in touch early next term.  

 

FROM THE MUSIC ROOM with Mrs Suzie Morris 

Last chance to register for the St Patrick's Music Together Evening - 5:30pm next Tuesday 3rd July 

2018.  

Each semester we hold a special music evening where our students have an opportunity to share their 
music talents on their chosen instrument for family and friends - our Music Together Evening. It is open to 
all students who are involved in band, keyboard, guitar and recorder lessons at St Patrick's. It provides an 
opportunity for them to share their talents and music progression with each other and our families and 
friends in a non-competitive environment.  

For a registration form please email susan.morris@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

mailto:susan.morris@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:susan.morris@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:susan.morris@dbb.catholic.edu.au


 



 



 



 Premiers Reading Challenge - Carmen Hartz, Teacher Librarian 

As the cold and wet weather settled in over the Coast many children have snuggled up, read 
some books and finished the Premiers Reading Challenge in the last two weeks.  

Congratulations to Matilda and Sienna in 1G, Jessica in 1B, Ivonne in 5G and Juan Jose in 6G, 
terrific reading! 

Don't forget library bags for borrowing next week as children will 
be borrowing for the holidays and that means more Premier's 
Reading Challenge books coming home to be read. 

Happy Reading 

 

Peer Support 

This week saw the beginning of Peer Support for the year. Our Year 6 leaders led Session 1 which was all 
about resilience. We learnt about trying to be positive and confident people as we live our lives. Our Year 6 
leaders did a brilliant job and we wish to congratulate them for their impressive efforts throughout Semes-
ter 1. We look forward the Session 2 next week. 

The Year 6 teachers 

 



 

LOST  
 

Hat with Stingmore inside please check you hats 

Formal Hat with Ashton Davies name inside  

Jacket lost with Talbot written inside 

 

713 plastic bottles/poppers have 

been recycled on the  

Infants side and the $71.30   

redeemed has been sent to  

Minnie Vinnie 

Well done Miss Conwell!! 



  



 

 


